

Paul Griffiths
Chief Executive Officer

بول جريفث الرئيس التنفيذي

21st April 2013

Dear Colleague:

Subject: Charter Operations at Dubai Airport

In line with the opening of our second airport Dubai World Central(DWC) for passenger operations on 27th October 2013, I would like to inform you that effective IATA winter season 2013/2014 all passenger charter operations, scheduled and non—scheduled, will be relocated to Dubai World Central (DWC). This will apply to all new and existing passenger charter operators at Dubai International (DXB).

Unlike Dubai International, DWC offers airlines an uncongested environment with flexibility on slot availability. We request that you file your schedules for Winter season 2013/2014 with Dubai Airports slot coordinator ACL at the earliest opportunity.

Your business is important to us and we will be working closely with you prior to the commencement of passenger operations at DWC to ensure your operational and commercial requirements are successfully met.

Should you have any questions about operations at DWC or would like to request a meeting to discuss your requirements, please contact the Aviation Business Development team at Dubai Airports: airline.development@dubaiairports.ae

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Best regards,

ours sincerely.

Paul Griffiths

Chief Executive Officer

Dubai Airports